
Independence Squares 
Request for Reduced Dance Admission 

 
Note: All information will remain confidential and will be shared only with the Independence 
Squares Finance Committee. 
 
Independence Squares is a not-for-profit organization and is offering limited financial 
accommodation to encourage you to dance on a regular basis. Financial accommodation may 
be available to those who are unable to participate regularly in dances due to our fee structure 
prohibiting them from dancing. The Fly-In is not included in this program. 
 
While we are not asking for specific financial information, please let us know about any financial 
hardship you are encountering. All information will remain confidential within the Independence 
Squares' Finance Committee. The Finance Committee consists of the president, treasurer, and 
two additional board members. For a list of current Finance Committee members, please speak 
with any Independence Squares board member. 
 
Financial accommodation is typically extended through the end of the current fiscal year, which 
is May 31. 
 
Please provide the information below and return this application to the Finance Committee at 
is-finance@googlegroups.com. 
 
Name of requester: 
 
Email address: 
 
Brief explanation of financial need: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
‘ 

Below For Independence Squares Use Only 
 

Date application received: 
Date discussed by Finance Committee: 
Approved:         Denied: 
Expiration date (typically end of current or next fiscal year) 

Revised: 15 July 2025 
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